
Crosswalk at 1470 E 1320 S 
Vern, our Provo City Streets Engineer, has commited to pu�ng in the crosswalk at 1470 E 1320 S. 
The city does not paint crosswalks un�l July so it will not be completed un�l then. We are grateful 
Vern was so suppor�ve of this ini�a�ve and willing to put it on this year’s "to do" list. 

 


